Scott R. Letteney City Attorney

Nicole F. Larsen
Deputy City Attorney

Stacey Salvo Paralegal

## Office of the City Attorney



City of Racine, Wisconsin

Nhu H. Tran Assistant City Attorney

Marisa L. Roubik Assistant City Attorney

**Karen J. Wirtz** Executive Legal Assistant

January 15, 2018

HONORABLE CORY MASON and MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL

RE:

Claim for damages/reimbursement

Dear Mayor Mason and Aldermen:

The following claim has been received as indicated below, and this office has gathered information to assess the claim. Based upon the information that is available to me, it is my recommendation that the claim be denied.

• Orville & Geraldine Gleason, 5727 Spring St, Racine, WI 53406, claim reimbursement in the amount of \$100.00 for an inspection fee charged by Unified Neighborhood Inspections / Building Dept. for an inspection performed on or about March 29, 2017 at their property at 1617 Indiana Street. The City denies liability.

Sincerely,

Marisa L. Roubik

Assistant City Attorney

In L. Rich

/ss